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March 22, 2017 

 

Dear members of St. Paul’s Lutheran Church and School, 

 

A humble greeting to you from the hollow of our gracious Savior’s hand! 

 

On Sunday, March 20th, St. Paul’s Lutheran Church and School in Howard’s Grove, Wisconsin, 

together with the prayerful guidance of the Holy Spirit, has extended a divine call to me to serve 

as their 7th and 8th grade teachers, as well as to lead their school as the principal.  

 

All calls are unique and special, and I give each one their due diligence. I realize I received 

another call earlier this school year, and many of you reached out to me then; but I would ask 

that if you feel so moved to speak to me again, please take the time to do so. Each call is 

different, and asks individuals to use different God given gifts. If you feel moved to speak to me 

again, I welcome your thoughts and insight! 

 

I am humbled, once again, to be able to deliberate where the Lord would like me to serve His 

earthly kingdom. I would ask for prayers for my family, myself, and for my ministry here at St. 

Paul’s Muskego while I determine where the Lord would have me serve. 

 

In HIS humble service! 

 

Mr. Jeff Wetzel 

 

Email: jwetzel@stpaulmuskego.org 

Cell Phone: 414.651.5611 
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